

*للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع الصفوف وجميع المواد اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/qa

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد المستوى السادس اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/qa/6

* للحصول على جميع أوراق المستوى السادس في مادة لغة انجليزية ولجميع الفصول, اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/qa/6english

* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد المستوى السادس في مادة لغة انجليزية الخاصة بـ الفصل الثاني اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/qa/6english2

* لتحميل كتب جميع المواد في جميع الفصول للـ المستوى السادس اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/qa/grade6

* لتحميل جميع ملفات المدرس مدرسة عبد الله بن رواحة اضغط هنا

للتحدث إلى بوت المناهج القطرية على تلغرام: اضغط هنا

https://t.me/qacourse_bot



Grade 6 Revision

End of Second Term (2022 – 2023) Sample Tests



Name:	
Class:	



وزارة التربيـــــة والتعليــــم العالــــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education دولـــة قطــر - State of Qatar

Sample Test 1

Language Functions

Read and match A to B:	
A	В
1- What will you do to save the environment?	a. Not really. I hate being cold.
2- How long have you studied for the exam?	b. I can't. It is dangerous.
3- Let's go mountain biking!	c. recycle old things
4- Do you like winter?	d. for three hours
-Read and match A to B:	
Α	В
1- Let's go swimming on Friday!	a. He should see a doctor.
2- Your friend has got a headache.	b. Alexander Graham Bell
3- Who invented the telephone?	c. a pet shop
4. It's a place where you can buy a dog.	d. Great idea!



Reading

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

Venice

1) Venice is a city in the north of Italy. It is built on 118 small islands which are separated by 150 canals. Venice is interesting because it doesn't have roads like other cities, some of the roads through the city are like small rivers.



People use boats to move around the city. Venice even has special bus boats and taxi boats to move around the city.

- 2) There are some sidewalks in Venice, so people can walk around the city. Venice also has many beautiful bridges over its watery roads. People enjoy standing on the bridges and looking at the city. They also enjoy riding around the city in "gondolas", gondolas are long boats that can be pushed with a long stick.
- 3) Venice is famous for crafts, culture and tradition. People like to go shopping there for **incredible** handmade goods such as masks, glass and leather handbags.
- 4) Venice is wonderful, but the city has a big problem. When the water becomes high, the buildings sink and it is difficult for boats to go under the bridges. The people there are trying to solve the problem.

5. What is the text MAINLY about?

- A. Facts about Venice
- B. Buildings in Venice
- C. Kinds of boats in Venice
- D. different problems in Venice



6. What does he underlined word "incredible" in paragraph 3 mean?

A. light B. hard C. boring D. amazing			
- Read and Put (√) or (×).			
7. Venice is in the South of Italy	()	
8. People use a long stick to push gondolas.) I)	
9. When the water is high, boats can't go under the bridges.	()	
- Answer the following questions:			
10. How many canals does Venice have?			
Answer:			
11. What can people buy from Venice? Answer:			



Vocabulary

- Read and choose the correct answer:

12. Can you give me the Engl	ish book? I can't the shelf.		
A. form			
B. reach			
C. invent			
D. design			
13. It is too	in the cave. We can't see anything.		
A. dark			
B. sharp			
C. active			
D. heavy			
- Fill in the gaps with the suit	- strange - freeze - cotton		
14. People use	to make clothes.		
15. I the v	water to make some ice.		
16. We will to Kuwait next summer.			
17. I have heard a	noise in my garden.		
18. Noor keeps her expensive in a box.			

Grar

mmar	
19. The blue	whale is the animal in the world.
Λ hiα	
A. big B. bigger	
C. biggest	<u> </u>
D. as big a	
D. 43 518 6	.
20. This is the	e restaurant we can eat sushi.
A. Who	
B. that	
C. which	
D. where	
D. WHERE	
Do as shown	between brackets.
21. Ahmed lik	ces (watch) funny films.
	(Correct the underlined verb)
22. Last Frida	y, I (clean) my room.
	(Correct the underlined verb)



24. Write <u>a paragraph</u> of <u>7 sentences</u> about <u>a favourite person in your life.</u>

Helping questions:

- Who is this person?
- What is he/ she famous for?
- Why do you like him/her?

تمر تحميل هذا الملف من
موقع المناهح القطرية
alManahj.com/qa





Write a paragraph of (6-7) sentences about how to save the environment.

Helping words:

recycle – plant trees – waste water – endangered species – ride bikes

	تمر تحميل هذا الملف من
	موقع المناهج القطرية
	alManahj.com/qa
•	



وزارة التربيــــة والتعليــــم العالــــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education

دولـــة قطـــر • State of Qatar

Sample Test 2

Language Functions

Read and match A to B:

A	В
1- How often do you tidy your room?	a. It's mine.
2- Whose bag is this?	b. I won't do anything.
3- What's wrong with him?	c. twice a week
4- What will you do next week?	d. He's got a stomach ache.
Read and match A to B:	
A	В
1- We haven't got any milk.	a. to save the environment
2- Why is recycling important?	b. I'll get some from the supermarket.
3- How long have you lived in Doha?	c. He hasn't tried sailing.
4- What hasn't Nasser tried yet? 9	d. since 2008

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

Soug Wagif

1 Soug Wagif is considered one of the best attractions for tourists in Doha. Thousands of people visit it to *purchase* traditional things. It also hosts several art galleries, events, and local concerts.

2 The Soug is noted for selling traditional garments, spices, perfumes, jewellery, clothing, handicrafts, and souvenirs. It is also home to a large number of restaurants and cafes. Traditional music, art and cultural shows add to the beauty of this historic place. A yearly spring festival around April hosts many theatricals, acrobatics and musical performances.

3 There are pet stalls in Souq Waqif which sell a variety of domestic pets, including dogs, cats, rabbits, turtles and birds. There is also a separate area in the Souq reserved for falcon handling. The Bird Souq, as it's called, sells not only falcons but also the needed accessories such as landing pads and GPS guidance systems for the birds.

Read the following and put \vee or \times :

5. There is a	yearly spring festiva	l around July in Souq Waqif.	()
---------------	-----------------------	------------------------------	----





man bin Kawanai i mai y Sci	nooi For Boys	State of Qatar •
8. What does the unde	erlined word <u>purchase</u> in paragraph 1 mean?	
A. pay		
B. buy		
C. build		
D. make		
9. Which of the follow	ving is NOT sold at Souq Waqif?	
A. cars		
B. spices		
C. perfumes		
D. garments		
10. What needed acce	essories can be found in the Bird Souq?	
Answer:		

دولـــة قطـــر • State of Qatar

Vocabulary

- Read and choose the correct answer:

11. My uncle is a/an	He designs b	ouildings.
A. poet		
B. author		
C. reporter		
D. architect		
12. Do you know how		in the Atlantic Ocean?
A. sunk		
B. grown		
C. flowed		
D. thought		

- Fill in the gaps with the suitable words from the box.

silver	tower	costume	factory	souvenirs
13- Tourist	s usually buy	to re	member their visit t	o Souq Waqif.
14. Khalid	was wearing a tra	aditional	on Qatar's Na	tional day
15. Aspire		is the tallest buildin	g in Qatar.	
16. Salma	bought a nice	ring.		
17 - Mv da	ıd works in a	tha	t makes cars.	

Grammar

Choose the correct answer.

18. While she	, her mother called her.
A. studies	
B. studied	
C. is studying	
D. was studying	
A. yet B. ever C. since D. never	cooked rice before.
20. If she gets up late	e, she the school bus.
A. miss	
B. misses	
C. will miss	
D. is missing	



وزارة التربيــــة والتعليـــم العالـــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education دولــة قطــر ، State of Qatar

Do as shown between the brackets.

21.	The train is	(fast) than the bus.
		(Correct the underlined word)
22.	English is the subje	ct I like most. (Complete with a correct relative pronoun)
		ر تحمیل هذا الملف من
23.	The jacket is not ch	leap enough to buy. (Use: too)
24	If it is suggested to a	alManahj.com/qa
24.	If it is sunny, I (go)	(Correct the verb in brackets)
25.	I have studied Engl	ish <u>for</u> 2014.
		(Correct the underlined word)



26. Write a paragraph (film review) of 7 – 8 sentences about a film you like.

These questions may help you:

- 1. What is the title of this film?
- 2. What type of film is it?
- 3. What is the film about?
- 4. Why should people watch this film?



تمر تحميل هذا الملف من
موقع المناهج القطرية
alManahj.com/ga



Write (6-7) complete sentences in English about an adventure you had last vacation. <u>These questions may help you:</u>

- 1- Where was the adventure?
- 2- What was the adventure?
- 3- Who was with you?
- 4-How did you feel?

تم تحميل هذا الملف من
موقع المناهج القطرية
alManahj.com/qa



وزارة التربيــــة والتعليــــم العالــــي Ministry of Education and Higher Education دولـــة قطـــر • State of Qatar

Language Functions

Sample Test 3

Read and match A to B:

В
1- What is your opinion of the film? a. Yes, I have.
2- Have you ever planted vegetables? b. I was born in Doha, Qatar.
3- Where were you born? c. I believe it's interesting and funny.
4- What will happen if we pollute seas? d. Fish will die.
Read and match A to B:
А
1- Did people live in caves in the past? a. On 18 February 1988.
2- When was Khalfan Ibrahim born? b. Yes, they did.
3- What will happen if we recycle more? c. In my opinion, it's fantastic.
4- What do you think about "Star War"? d. There will be less rubbish.



Reading

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

- 1. Wolves are mammals, which feed their babies with milk. Wolves belong to the dog family. They can weigh about 200 pounds when they are fully grown adults. The most common type of wolf is the grey wolf, which has grey and brown fur with long, bushy tails.
- 2. Wolves live in <u>a pack</u> which contains between six and ten other wolves. Most wolves today are found in the frozen areas in Canada and Alaska. They are carnivores, which means that they mainly eat meat. They feed on animals such as rabbits and mice
- 3. Wolves can kill large animals because they live and hunt in packs.

 They have sharp and strong teeth which help them hunt their prey. They can run fast and don't get tired very easily. Wolves also have sharp eyesight, hearing and smelling.

5. What is the text MAINLY about?

- A. rabbits and mice.
- B. describing Canada.
- **C**. hunting wild animals.
- **D**. giving information about wolves.

6-According to paragraph 2, What is the CLOSEST MEANING to the underlined word" a pack"?

A. a farm	
B. a group	
C. a park	
D. a place	
7- Where are most wolves for	und today?
ىل ىة	موقع المناهج القد
8- Why can wolves kill large	
o willy call workes kill large	
=======================================	=======================================
Vocabulary - Read and choose the corre	ect answer
neda ana choose the corre	et answer.
9. My uncle is a/an	He writes lots of books.
A. poet B. author	
C. reporter	
D. architect	
10. My dad has taught me how	to a boat.
A. fly	
B. sail C. breathe	
D. download	

- Fill in the gaps with the suitable words from the box.

decorate telescope erupted oxygen cocoon 11- The butterfly is getting out of its 12.We our cars with coloured flags to celebrate the National Day. 13. If we plant trees, there will be more 14. That volcano is extinct. It hasn't _____ since 1965. 15. Have you ever looked at the sky through a _____ ______ Grammar -Read and choose the correct answer. 16- Hamad always enjoys..... in winter. A. snowboard **B.** snowboards C. snowboarded **D.** snowboarding 17- My father usually checks his emailsthe morning. A. at B. in C. of D. on





18- An architect is a person	designs buildings.
A. who	
B. which	
C. whose	
D. where	
Do as shown between brackets.	
19- Cheetahs are(fast) than lions.
	(Correct the word in brackets)
20- We have (<i>play</i>) fo	otball with the school team many times.
	(Correct the verb)
21- I've lived in Doha for seven years.	hj.com/qa (Use: since)
22 - That is the restaurant	we had our lunch.
(Co	omplete with a correct relative pronoun)
23- Perhaps we will visit you later.	
	(Use: may)
24- Hundreds of years ago, people (<u>live</u>)	in caves.
	(Correct the verb)



25 - Write a <u>paragraph</u> of <u>seven sentences</u> about <u>your home country.</u>

Helping questions:

- ➤ What is the name of your home country?
- ➤ Where is it located?
- ➤ What is its capital?
- What is the weather like in it?
- ➤ What animals can you see there?
- ➤ How are people there?
- ➤ Why do you like your country?

نمر تحمیل هدا الملف من
موقع المناهج القطرية
alManahj.com/qa



Write a paragraph of (7-8) complete sentences in English about "My life

Experience". These questions may help you:

- 1- What things have you done?
- 2- Which places have you visited?
- 3- Which activities have you tried?
- 4- What things haven't you done?

م تحميل هذا الملف من	7
موقع المناهج القطرية	
alManahi com /ga	
alManahj.com/qa	

Sample Test 4

Part One: Language Functions

-Read and match A to B:

- 1- How long have you been in this school?
- 2- What do you think about adventurous films?

alManahj.

- 3- What will you do to save the planet?
- 4- Who did you meet?

- a. I believe they are interesting.
- b. clean beaches and forests
- c. a famous footballer
- d. since 2017



Part Two: Reading

Reading Comprehension:

- Read the passage and answer the questions.

- 1) Accidents happen mostly in summer. But the fire accident which I saw happened in winter. It was a cold evening. That evening the village was silent as all were in their houses because of the cold wind.
- 2) I was lying down on the sofa .Suddenly, I heard a shout, "fire!". I put on my jacket and <u>rushed</u> out of the house. I saw a fire at the end of the village. I went there and many people also came to help. The roof of a cowshed was on fire. All were trying to pour water on it.
- 3) The cause of the fire accident was very simple. Mr. Paul who is a farmer was burning some dry hay inside the cowshed. He wanted to warm the cows inside the shed. But the flame touched the roof. Suddenly, the roof caught fire. Mr. Paul could not control it. Luckily, he could take the cows out.
- 4) The fire then spread to another house in the village. The people of the village went into the house to save the family. It was a terrible sight. Finally, they could put out the fire and save everyone.

5. What is the story MAINLY about?

- A. taking care of cows
- B. warming the cowshed
- C. a fire in a cold evening
- D. a lucky family in a village



6. In paragraph 2, what does the underlined word " rushed " mea	n?	
A. ran		
B. sat		
C. fell		
D. broke		
- Read and Put (3/) or (X)		
- Read and Put (√) or (×).		
/. The life accident hannoned in winter	()
8. Mr. Paul couldn't take the cows out of the shed.	(1
9. The fire spread all over the village.	,	,
alManahj.com/qa	()
- Answer the following questions .		
ine tone wing questions.		
10. In paragraph 2, what were the people trying to do?		
Answer:	************	***********
11. Why did Mr. Paul burn some dry hay?		
Answer:		



Part Three: Vocabulary

	the correct answer.
12. When you	water , it boils.
A. heat	
B. form	
C. create	
D. protect	
	modern big buildings.
A. spin	
B. learn	
C. design	
	uitable words from the box. ed - heavy - necklace - peel - cave
endanger	ed - heavy - necklace - peel - cave
endanger	
endangere	ed - heavy - necklace - peel - cave
endangere	ed - heavy - necklace - peel - cave for my sister .
endangero 14. I bought a golden 15. I can't carry all thes 16. We should save	ed - heavy - necklace - peel - cave for my sister . e bags. They are very



Part Four: Grammar

Read	and	d choose the correct answer.
19. 0	lim	bing mountains is than hiking.
	A.	dangerous
	В.	as dangerous as
	C.	more dangerous
	D.	most dangerous
20.	This	s is the shop you can buy souvenirs.
		who
	В.	موقع المناهج القطرية that
	C.	which
	D.	where
21. V	Vhe	n I grow up, Ia car.
	A.	drive
	В.	drove
	c.	will drive
	D.	am driving
22.		in this house for seven years.
	A.	live
	В.	lived
	C.	was living
	D.	have lived

- Do as shown between brackets.
23. Sara enjoys (<u>read</u>) stories .
(correct the underlined verb
24. Two days ago, I (wash) my car.
(correct the underlined verb
25. He will travel to London next holiday. (use : not)



Part Five: Writing

26. Write a paragraph of 7 sentences about your country.

Helping questions:

- What is the weather like in your country?
- What animals and plants can you find there?
- What can you see and do there?

سر تحميل هذا الملف من
موقع المناهج القطرية
alManahj.com/qa